
March 13th, 1925.

Captain F. B. Bagshaw, 
Temple Building,
11th Avenue,
Regina, Sask.

Uy dear Bagshaw:-

I am attaching herewith copy of 
a letter which I sent to McAra the ot;:or day.

I wish you would tell me just 
what is the natter in Regina. Every other Branch 
of Last Post Fund in Canada works in the closest 
co-operation with Dominion Headquarters, sending 
in their returns promptly and thus facilitating 
work in sending returns to Ottawa. Saskatchewan 
doesn’t do this and for what reason I do not know. 
Can not a few of you who take an interest in these 
things see that all the regulations of the Fund 
complied with.

our

are
Last Post Fund has a Dominion charter, 

has regulations approved by the Dominion Government 
and, of course, must conduct its business in a 
regular vzay.

I would be very glad to have 
from you news of the 2nd Brigade Reunion,
I,^ave hsar<* nothing. A week before the event came 
o x I wrote a letter to Dundee, who had asked for a 
message, but about 7 o’clock on the evening of your 
reunion I received a telegram from Kam Bedson asking 
for a message. I hope it got there in time but I 
wonder v/hat happened to my letter to Dundee.

"ith all good wishes, 

lours faithfully.

of which

I am.


